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Remember to mark your calendars for our upcoming  
Winter Break!  The School will not be in session, Thurs 
Dec 25th – Tues Jan 5th for Winter Break. Classes will 
resume on Monday, Jan 8th.   

 Dec 9-22 Five  
Below fundraiser  

 Dec 15 Christmas 
Craft Fair 9- 4pm 

 Dec 19 School 
Board Meeting 
6:30 pm @ DO 

 Dec 13 Late Start 

 Dec 21 Winter 
Concert 6pm 

 Dec 25— Jan 5    
Winter Break  

 Jan 8 School  
Resumes 

You are invited to the  

Capron Elementary  

Winter Concert 

December 21, 2022 

6:00pm 

In the gym 

LOST & FOUND 

Please encourage students 
to check the lost and 

found box. All unclaimed 
items will be donated to a 
local organization during 

the winter break. 

The Capron Elementary PTO presents its ninth annual  
Holiday Craft Fair! 

 
Date: Friday, December 15, 2023 
Location: Capron Elementary School  

 
Children will be able to visit the vendors during school 
hours and parents are welcome to shop after 3:00 pm. 

Please send money in an envelope with your child’s name on 
the day of the fair. 



WINTER WEATHER and EMERGENCY CLOSINGS  
As winter approaches, the possibility exists for storms 

that would require the Superintendent to order an  
emergency school closing.  

COLD WEATHER 

The weather outside will be getting very cold, very quickly! 
Please be sure your child has a  winter coat, hat, gloves, and 
warm shoes/boots when coming to school. Also, when there is 
snow, students will only be allowed to play in the snow if they 
are wearing a winter coat, gloves/mittens, snow pants, and 
boots.  

If you are in need of assistance with providing warm clothing for your 
child, please contact the office.  

It is a good idea to put extra clothes and socks in a Ziplock 
bag to keep in your child's locker incase their clothes get 
wet or they have an accident. This is recommended for all 
students in all grades. 

• Hand Washing to prevent the spread of illness 
• Influenza has started to hit the area - fever** or feeling feverish/

chills, cough, sore throat, runny or stuffy nose, muscle or body 
aches, headaches, fatigue (tiredness), some people may have vomiting and diar-
rhea, though this is more common in children than adults. **It’s important to 
note that not everyone with the flu will have a fever. 

• Cough etiquette - cover your cough, wash your hands, wear a mask to contain 
respiratory secretions (there are a variety in the Nurse's office) 

• Dress appropriately for outdoor recess.   
 

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 



12/9-12/22 Five Below Fundraiser  

Capron Elementary School  


